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PROPOSED MEMORIAL TO ALDERMAN JOSEPH PAUL 
 

 It is proposed to erect a memorial to the late Mr. Joseph PAUL, who was for so many years the 
principal of Ormonde House School, Wood-street.  An advertisement in the London Times invites the 
old pupils of Mr. PAUL to communicate with the Rev. R. H. S. HARTLEY, Wintney Vicarage, Hants, 
on the subject.  Mr. PAUL won the admiration and regards of all his pupils, and we once heard an 
Army man publicly and enthusiastically say of Mr. PAUL, “He was the best mathematician in England 
–bar none.”  Mr. PAUL’s pupils are now scattered over Great Britain and our colonies, in the Army, 
Navy and Civil Service, and, acquainted through the medium of the Times with the object now in view, 
they will doubtless most readily come forward to support the movement.  We think, too, that members 
of the Town Council might also contribute to the proposed memorial to a gentleman who was for so 
long a valuable member of that body. 
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